
 

 

 

New Website Loaded with Free Driver Safety Resources 

Includes Downloadable “Passport to Safe Driving”     

 

New York, Nov. 2, 2020   --   The National Road Safety Foundation has launched an upgraded 
website filled with a wealth of free driver safety resources, including videos and lesson plans 
and a new teen/parent resource – The Passport To Safe Driving.  

The site at  www.nrsf.org is easy to navigate and connects users with a broad range of road 
safety resources.  Topics include impaired driving, distraction, drowsy driving, speed and 
aggressive driving, occupant protection, driving skills, senior driving, and pedestrian safety.  
More than 100 downloadable videos range from the award-winning “The Other Breakfast 
Club,” a 47-minute documentary that tells the stories of six young people who met in rehabilitation 
during their recovery from traumatic brain injury caused by traffic crashes, to short-form videos 
running 3 – 7 minutes, and 30-second broadcast-ready public service announcements, including 
many based on scripts by teens. 

The Passport To Safe Driving, free and downloadable from the new site, is a useful resource for 
new teen drivers and their parents.  Created with input from teen leaders from SADD (Students 
Against Destructive Decisions), it contains driving tips for teens, accompanied by talking points 
for parents to use in an important dialogue with new drivers in their family. The Passport covers 
speeding, driving at night and in adverse weather, blind spots, negotiating left-hand turns and 
many other driving skills tips. It has been adopted by SADD State Coordinators, driver education 
teachers through ADTSEA, the national association of driver education teachers, and several 
state DMV’s for use with new drivers.  

The site also has information about student contests sponsored by The National Road Safety 
Foundation, including the national Drive2Life PSA Contest, regional Drive Safe contests and 
contests done in conjunction with student groups SADD and FCCLA (Family, Career and 
Community Leaders of America).  There are links to contest details, entry forms and videos by 
past winners.   

http://www.nrsf.org/


The new site also has links to resources and information from more than three dozen traffic 
safety organizations, corporate safety programs and government agencies. 

The website is reachable at www.nrsf.org or www.teenlane.org 

The National Road Safety Foundation, Inc. (NRSF), a 501 (c)(3) non-profit organization founded 
nearly 60 years ago, produces free traffic safety resources that it distributes to educators, 
police and traffic safety advocates, community groups and individuals.  It also sponsors contests 
to engage teens in promoting safe driving to their peers and in their communities. 
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